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BATHURST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Phone:  02 6331 3923                    George St 

Fax:     02 6332 2305             Bathurst 2795 

 

Flood and Snow Procedures 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

At the commencement of the new school year or on enrolment, it is timely to update our Flood and Snow 

Policy and Procedures. 

 

To ensure accuracy in our data base, we request the following information from parents: 

 

Name______________________________________________    Class __________________ 

 

 

I am happy for my child to catch the bus as usual if bus children are to be dismissed early from        

school. 

 

             I will pick my child up from the front office if roads are to close. 

 

 

             My child will remain at school and I will make arrangements for them to be picked up at 3.00pm. 

 

 

Other information: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________  

 

If bus children are to be dismissed early from school, the local radio stations will be broadcasting this 

information. 

 

Thankfully these situations do not arise often, but we like to be as prepared as possible. We generally get 

around 30 minutes notice of impending bus arrival, hence the importance of having this information on 

hand, as we do have limited time and would find it impossible to contact over 560 parents individually. 

 

Before children are placed on buses, we do check with children that a parent or adult will be at home. If 

children are unsure, we will contact parents. 

 

If at any time you need to discuss this organisation, please contact Mrs White at school. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Kate White 

Principal 

06.02.18                                


